
 

 

Discontinuation of Global View of Accounts (Cessation of Service) 

With effect from Mar 2025, you will no longer be able to view your Citi account balances from 

Citibank relationships across the following countries via the Citibank Online account dashboard 

Global View of Accounts (GVA) feature. 

· Hong Kong 

· Mexico 

· Singapore 

· South Korea 

· Taiwan 

· United Arab Emirates 

· United Kingdom 

· United States 

 

To continue to view your local account balances for the above-mentioned countries, please visit 

and log into the respective countries’ Citibank Online website. Alternatively, you may download 

the Citi Mobile® App of the respective countries. 

Thank you for banking with Citi. 

 


